
Read, Write, Inc/ Literacy 

We would appreciate it if you could 

practise these sounds with your 

children at home: 

g, c, k, u, b, f, e, l, h, sh, r, v, y, w, x, z 

ch, sh, th, ng, nk, qu 

The children have answering questions 

from the book You Choose by Nick 

Sharratt. The children loved this book 

and have enjoyed reading it in the 

provision.    

What have we been learning in Early Years this 

week?  

4th  – 8th March 2019 

We have sent home sponsorship forms for our Early Years Alien walk. Any donations would be greatly 

appreciated and if you would like to join us on our walk please let a member of staff know.   

A huge thank you to all the parents who helped the children 

source a World Book Day costume. We had some fantastic book 

characters and mad scientists! The children thoroughly enjoyed 

the aspects of role play this brought.   

 

Mathematics 

This week we have been 

learning how to subtract. 

The children have found 

this tricky and have 

needed some support. 

Therefore we will 

continue learning about 

subtraction next week in 

order to consolidate their 

learning.     
We set up a pancake day shop in our Maths area this week. The children 

took turns being the chef and the customers. They were able to use 1p and 

2p coins to find ways of making the amounts asked for, showing that they 

have consolidated their learning from previous weeks. One child said “After 

all those pancakes, I might be sick!”  



Next week… 

Literacy Mathematics  Provision  

Next week the children will be creating 

information posters about space.   

Next week in Maths we are 

consolidating subtraction.    

Next week we will be continuing our 

Space theme as it is science week. We 

will be learning lots about space 

particularly focusing on Major Tim 

Peake.  

 


